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Russell M. Blau 
Direct Phone: 202.373.6035 
Direct Fax: 202.373.6001 
russell.blau@bingham.com 
 
Minnesota Independent Equal Access Corporation 
300 Highway 169 South, Suite 700 
Minneapolis, MN  55426 
 
Amended Transmittal No. 26 
 
June 27, 2012 
 
Via ETFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau  
 
 Re:  Minnesota Independent Equal Access Corporation  
  FRN: 0004323036 
  WCB/Pricing File No. 12-08 
  2012 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filing 
   
Dear Secretary Dortch: 
 
On June 26, 2012, Minnesota Independent Equal Access Corporation (“MIEAC”) filed 
Transmittal No. 26 which revised Tariff FCC No. 1 to become effective on July 3, 2012, 
and transmitted its Tariff Review Plan.  At staff’s request, included with this amended 
transmittal is the cost support documentation that was submitted on June 26, in Adobe 
PDF format.  The initial documentation was submitted in MS Excel 2010, a format that 
the Commission does not currently support.   

          
Any questions concerning this amendment should be directed to the undersigned. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 /s/ 

 _____________________ 
Russell M. Blau 
Counsel for Minnesota Independent Equal Access 

Corporation 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Scott Sawyer, Esq.  


